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Antarctic Research Vessels and UNOLS

Letter sent to NSF/OPP on 24 September 2010
“A Suggested Approach and Offer of Support from the UNOLS 
Council Regarding Ship Acquisition, Operation, and Oversight 
of Future Southern Ocean Research Vessels”

UNOLS PRV Science Mission Requirements Refresh- UNOLS 
recently tasked to lead this effort 

Marine Technician Exchange Program between Ocean 
Sciences and Polar Programs-
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